
March 30, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00099 

SOUTHERN WATER & S,EWER DISTRICT 
P.O. Box 610 

245 KY Rt. 680 
McDowell, KY 41647 

Ph. (606) 377-9296 Fax. (606) 377-9286 

Southern Water & Sewer District 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Southern Water & Sewer District's application. This 
application is submitted in accordance with the Public Service Commission's Order dated 
November 7, 2019, in Case No. 2019-00131, which was later amended by an Order dated October 
1, 2021, in Case No. 2020-00121. A change in rates is not proposed. 

This ARF Application is being filed pursuant to 807 KAR 5 :076 and uses calendar year 2021 as 
the test year with appropriate adjustments to normalize revenues and expenses. Although the 
included Schedule of Adjusted Operations indicates a revenue increase is justified, the District 
does not consider it appropriate to change rates now. Many improvements have been made over 
the past few years and several more are planned for the near future. The District respectfully 
requests that the PSC allow a reasonable period of time for the cost savings from all 
improvements to be fully realized. Details of this request and the referenced improvements are 
included in the attachment to the application titled "Reason for Application". 

The Attorney General's Office of Rate Intervention has been provided a copy of this application 
by electronic mail. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Chairman 

Enclosures 

Equal Opportunity Employer 
& Provider 


